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Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 

As promised here is the next update as we approach the summer exam series. Thank you to all of you who 

attended the final SLT Parents’ Evening of the year last Wednesday.  It is very clear that students have 

made progress from the initial meetings we had and I am very hopeful that with the right amount of effort 

at home and at school all our students will get the qualifications they need to progress with their chosen 

next steps. 

But, if you are concerned about your child not having a secure path to their next step in education please 

do get in touch with the academy to ask for support. There is an open day at Carlisle College on Thursday 

from 4pm.  If you would like to discuss Sixth Form options I will be able to connect you with the right 

people at Richard Rose Sixth Form too.  

The main events for Year 11 next week are: 

Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

29th April 8am start 

everyday  

  GCSE PE 

Moderation 

 

 
Fortunately this is a quieter week for Year 11 before the bank holiday weekend. Please do encourage your 

child to revise as much as they can but with time for breaks and relaxing too.  

Thank you again for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 
 


